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Dear Fellow Town Board Members:  

 

As you are aware, the library has been closed for approximately two weeks and there is no word 

on when it might open. Right after the Library closed, Spot Coffee closed because customer 

volume had plummeted. This has placed the owner of Spot Coffee in the position of possibly 

being forced to close her business. 

 

As Spot Coffee is a valuable part of the CCL and its loss would be a serious blow to community 

life in the CCL, I move that we cancel Spot Coffee’s $700 rent payment for April 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 


